
askorn Independent School Di
School Avenue 'Go PO Box 748 "& Waskom. Texas

April 17, 2012

Dear Mr. Musick:

I would like to inform you that I am retiring from my position as a Special Education
Teacher with Waskom lSD, effective May 31,2012.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you
have provided me over the years. I have enjoyed working for the district and appreciate
the support provided me curing my time with Waskom ISO.

Waskom High School, wit', its staff and students, has been a big part of my life since
1999. While I look forwarc to the opportunities retirement will bring me, it still makes me
sad to be leaving. I will surely miss the many personal and professional relationships
that I have developed whi e here.

If you need any help in the coming months after I leave, please do not hesitate to call
me.

As I enjoy my retirement by visiting with my grandchildren and traveling, I will most
certainly remember all my friends 'still in the trenches.'

Sincerely, r-

~1_~
Deborah Lee

Phone # (903) 687-3361 Fax # (903) 687-2897



April 17, 2012

Mr. Youngblood,

I am writing to let you know that I plan to retire at the end of this school year. I have had many

interesting years working with the school students of Waskom Elementary and my fellow teachers

and staff members.

Sincerely,



Kirk Clark

Agriculture Science Teacher

PO Box 1976

Waskom, TX 75692

Dear Mr. Musick,

Please accept this formal letter as formal notification that I will be resigning my position as Agriculture

Science Teacher at Waskom ISO. I will finish my contract and obligations until June so".

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Waskom ISOfaculty, staff, and administration for the

opportunities that have been given to me over the past three years. I wish the best upon Waskom ISO

and the students and community that is serves. It is my hope that the FFA and Ag department continue

to enjoy success on a local, state, and national level.

Thank You,

-/~tL
Kirk Clark



Mr. Musick,

April 18, 2012

I am writing this letter to inform you of my decision to resign my current position as Math

Teacher / Head Boys Basketball Coach at Waskom High School in Waskom ISO, effective at the
end of the current 2011-2012 school year. The last year that I have spent at Waskom High
School is my most memorable year out-of the 9 years that I have spent in education. I have
learned extremely valuable life lessons during this last year that I will forever cherish. I have
also been able to form relationships here that could possibly last a lifetime. However, due to
some of the life lessons that I have learned, it is necessary for me to resign my position. Thank
you for the opportunity that you have given me here in Waskom, as you allowed me to partake

in my "dream job"! Thank you for everything you have done for me!

Thanks again,

Michael Storms


